## 1546 KENOVA AVENUE CINCINNATI, OHIO 45237

September 1, 1971

Kneseth Israel Synagogue Mr. Albert Harris, President 1515 Section Road Cincinnati, Ohio 45237

Dear Mr. President:

The Beth Tvilah Sisterhood is in the midst of an urgent campaign to complete the renovation of the Mikveh building, which is vitally needed at the present time.

We are again asking our friends such as you, who have continually supported Torah ideals and observance, to assist us in this project. We are certain you share our feeling as to the importance of keeping the building in top condition. Your generous contribution will help us reach our goal quickly so that work can begin this year, with G-d's help.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy and healthy New Year.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Your support is greatly appreciated. A self-addressed envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Yours truly,

Esther Yarmove (Mrs. Jay)

Esther Yarmove

President